

Lincolnshire Child Health Department

Beech House
Witham Park
Waterside South
Lincoln
LN5 7JH
Tel: 01522 308986
Calls via Text Relay are welcome
www.lincolnshirecommunityhealthservices.nhs.uk

April 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Due to the current Covid-19 outbreak your child's MenACWY and Diphtheria, Tetanus and Polio vaccines will not take place in school this academic year.

PLEASE DO NOT TAKE YOUR CHILD TO THE GP FOR THESE VACCINATIONS unless there is a medical reason for you to do so.

The School Aged Immunisation Service will see your child in school for these vaccinations when they are in year 10. We expect this will be in the Jan-March term. If you had previously arranged a clinic appointment with us we will get in touch with you as soon as possible.

If you have already consented for your child to have these vaccinations you will not need to consent again. If you have not yet consented for your child to have these vaccination a further communication will be sent out via school when pupils return to school on how to consent.

Thank you for you co-operation at this challenging time.

Yours sincerely,

School Aged Immunisation Service